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We are beginning our recitations this upcoming week. 

Have your child practice their poem for you so you can 

hear their beautiful renditions of "A Road Not Taken" by 

Robert Frost.   

Reminders 

November 4-20, we will be collecting food   
donations for Thanksgiving Baskets.  Children 
can bring in Thanksgiving-type, non-perishable 
items.                                                                
December 2-12, we will be collecting gifts and 
cash/check donations for The Christmas     
Blessings Store.  Children can bring in age     
appropriate toys/items for donation that children 
their same age might like to receive.  Items 
should be new and unwrapped.  Please, NO 
stuffed animals or coloring books.  Donations of 
cash, gift cards, or checks (made out to Calvary 
Baptist Church) may be given to your building 
front desk.  Both boxes located at each       
building’s front desk.                                                          
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Your scientist is learning the finer details of cells.         

Encourage your student to study the vocabulary and    

practice drawing and labeling their own prokaryotic,     

November 14-17: High School production of Cinderella.  

For show times and tickets follow this link:               

https://thevanguardschool.revtrak.net/                           

November 19: Board Meeting, High School Library, 

6:00 P.M.                                                                                   

November 21: Rescheduled Dinner and Dessert            

Auction.  There are a limited number of tickets still   

available at the high school front desk.                                                                 

November 27-29: Thanksgiving Break 

  Dates to Remember 

 History 

We will be having our Reformation unit test on Tuesday, 
November 19.  Please help your student remember to fill 
in their study guide packet this weekend as a way to begin 
studying.  

Fifth Grade Team 

  Poetry 

Please keep reminding your child to bring and 

wear their jackets.  The weather is getting chilly 

and we want to keep the students comfortable! 

A huge thank you to all of our Knowledge Bowl         

volunteers and all of those who showed up to cheer on 

the students!  
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